
 

CITY OF FORT MORGAN 
 POLICY FOR NATURAL GAS INSPECTIONS 

 
1.0 PURPOSE 
 

This policy is to eliminate that past practice of lighting pilot lights and the general 
inspection of mechanical appliances in homes, businesses or any other customer 
that utilizes natural gas from the City’s Gas Department.  This policy does not 
apply to inspections and the pilot lighting in the course of general 
maintenance operations of the City’s Gas Department. 

 
2.0 POLICY 
 

The City of Fort Morgan will continue to respond to all service calls related 
to potential and actual natural gas leaks as required under federal, state 
and local regulations.  The City’s Gas Department will not respond to service 
calls that include any inspection (other than determining natural gas or carbon 
monoxide leaks), modification, repair or relighting of any appliance or mechanical 
unit that uses natural gas. 

 
3.0 DISTRIBUTION 
 

Gas Department, Utility Billing and City Engineer. 
 
Policy Effective Date:  September 1, 2010 

 

Remember to call the City of Fort Morgan at 867-4350 if you smell gas. 


